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TO: MEMBERS OF THE SPECIAL COMMITTEE ON CRIMINAL JUSTICE 
FUNDING AND STRATEGIES 

FROM: Terry C. Anderson, Director 

RE: Committee Report to the Joint Legislative Council 

DATE: February 23, 2011 

Enclosed, for your information, is a copy of Proposed Report to the 
Legislature, No. 2011-05. 

We will notify you as soon as the Joint Legislative Council schedules a meeting to 
receive the report of your committee.  Your committee is filing an informational report 
with the Council.  No further action is anticipated. 

The minutes of the December 2, 2010 meeting are also enclosed.  Committee 
members are requested to send any corrections regarding these minutes to Anne 
Sappenfield or Katie Bender-Olson.  After the incorporation of any corrections, these 
minutes will be considered approved by the committee. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Anne Sappenfield or Katie 
Bender-Olson at this office. 
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